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DAVID A. BOWERS Council Members
Mayor M. Rupert Cutler
Sherman P. Lea

December 21, 2009

Colin Baenziger, Owner
Colin Baenziger & Associates
12970 Dartford Trail, Suite 8
Wellington, Florida 33414

Dear Colin:

On behalf of City Council, thank you for your excellent work as our executive
search lead for hiring a new city manger for the City of Roanoke.

Your accessibility, recruiting of potential candidates, thoroughness of background
materials, scheduling, discretion and organization of interviews were key
components of our successful hire of Chris Morrill. Please know how grateful we
are for your professional assistance. Come back and visit us anytime.

Sincerely,
anoke City Personnel Committee
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Gwen W. Mason, Chair

upert Cutler, Vice-Chair
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